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May 10, 1991 

Letter No.: 91-45 TO:  All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers 
All County MEDS Coordinators 
All County MEDS EDP Managers 

SUBJECT:  1990-91 MEDS EQUIPMENT FREEZE EXEMPTION 

REFERENCE: ACWDL #91-07, #90-65, Emc2 #90171 

This is a follow-up to the electronic message Emc2 #90171, which informed  
you that the State Department of Health Services (SDHS) had received  
an exemption from the freeze on General Fund expenditures (Executive Order)  
D-90-90) for MEDS computer equipment and services. Counties may resume  
submitting their requests for MEDS network equipment immediately. 

A copy of All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 90-65, MEDS NETWORK  
EQUIPMENT REQUESTS, with an updated Timeline for MEDS Requests, is included  
as Enclosures I and II to assist the counties in submitting their requests  
for MEDS equipment.

If you have any questions, please contact Al Brinsfield of my staff at  
(916) 324-7977 or via Emc2, USER ID: HDABRIN. 

Sincerely,  
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

GLENDA ARELLANO for 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Enclosures 




